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03 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Parental Feedback – Mobile Phones 

 

We are writing to ask for your thoughts and feedback on a growing concern in schools across 

the country: mobile phone use among young people. 

 

As you will know, mobile phones have become a significant part of everyday life for many 

students. While we recognise that technology can have benefits, we have also seen a steady 

increase in young people’s dependency on phones. This has raised concerns about the 

impact on learning, concentration in lessons, and social interactions during the school day. 

 

At this point, we are keen to review our current approach to mobile phone use in school, and 

we believe that any decisions we make should involve our students, parents and carers. Your 

thoughts are vital in helping us understand how this issue affects your child’s learning, 

wellbeing and friendships. 

 

We would very much welcome your views via a short parent survey, which should take just 

a few minutes to complete. Your feedback will play an important role in helping us shape a 

balanced, thoughtful approach that supports the best outcomes for all students. 

 

Click here to complete the survey 

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to share your thoughts with us. Working in 

partnership with families is key to making informed changes that benefit our school 

community. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Miss R Sandham 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/gcjt4ngAwu

